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Nimesh Sangani

From: Francisco Isenberg <francisco@astra.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 2, 2022 1:07 AM
To: Nimesh Sangani
Cc: Matthew Khudari; Ethan Pease
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Re: Astra Trajectory for LV0010

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
Good evening Nimesh, 
 
The broadcast time for each of the three missions will be 22 minutes and 11 seconds. 
 
Please let me know if you need any additional information. 
 
Thanks! 
 
Francisco  
 

 
Francisco Isenberg 
Principal Spaceport Development Manager | Business Operations 
E: francisco@astra.com | M: +1 (415) 967-2557 
he/him/his 

The information contained in this email and any files transmitted with it are proprietary to Astra Space, Inc. and are intended only for the addressee.  Access to this 
email by anyone else is unauthorized.  If you receive this transmission in error, please contact the sender immediately and delete the material from your computer. 
Additionally, this email and/or its attachments may contain technical data whose export is restricted by the U.S. Department of State under the International Traffic in 
Arms Regulations (ITAR).  Licenses approved by the Department of State are required prior to the export of ITAR-controlled technical data to any foreign person or 
organization either in the United States or abroad. 

From: Francisco Isenberg 
Sent: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 9:32:21 AM 
To: nimesh.sangani@fcc.gov <nimesh.sangani@fcc.gov> 
Cc: Matthew Khudari <mkhudari@astra.com> 
Subject: Astra Trajectory for LV0010  
  
Hello Nimesh, 
 
Thanks for giving me a call back this morning. Good to meet you! As discussed, I will be Astra's main point of 
contact moving forward now that Tom Marotta has left. Please feel free to reach out to me if you need 
anything: 

 francisco@astra.com 
 415-967-2557 

As requested, I have attached the nominal launch trajectory following STA file numbers: 

 2025-EX-ST-2021 
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 2020-EX-ST-2021 
 2023-EX-ST-2021 

Please note that the trajectory is the same for all three launches. 
 
Our guidance and navigation team is working on getting a more precise duration of broadcast time, and I will 
send that out to you later today. 
 
Thank you for all your help, and please let me know if there is any additional information you need from me.  
 
Francisco 
 

 

Francisco Isenberg 
Principal Spaceport Development Manager | Business Operations 
E: francisco@astra.com | M: +1 (415) 967-2557 
he/him/his 

The information contained in this email and any files transmitted with it are proprietary to Astra Space, Inc. and are intended only for the addressee.  Access to this 
email by anyone else is unauthorized.  If you receive this transmission in error, please contact the sender immediately and delete the material from your computer. 
Additionally, this email and/or its attachments may contain technical data whose export is restricted by the U.S. Department of State under the International Traffic in 
Arms Regulations (ITAR).  Licenses approved by the Department of State are required prior to the export of ITAR-controlled technical data to any foreign person or 
organization either in the United States or abroad. 
 


